[image: ]                            [image: ]What an amazing day we’ve all had celebrating science and participating in investigations and experiments for British Science Week!
The day started with Mrs Frost (our Science Leader) leading an assembly about different scientific journeys and how we engage in them in our everyday lives. She then carried out an investigation for the whole school and made a bottle rocket, which successfully launched to the excitement of the students. 
Find the instructions for the rocket in the Science blog on the school website.
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In Early Years, the children followed the journey of The Very Hungry Caterpillar as it ate its way through the fruit. They created a trail of prints from pieces of cut fruit, exploring the different shapes, sizes and textures they could make.

              

Years 1 and 2 children became tunnel engineers and investigated different materials and tools for building and constructing their own tunnels.
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Years 1 and 2 also got the opportunity to compare the journeys of different household liquids as they moved down a slope. Which one will be fastest and how will they move in Slippery Slopes?!
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Years 4 and 5 in the top block followed the journey of a sneeze and learnt about the spread of microbes and the distance it takes to infect others. 
In Years 2, 3 and 4, our young scientists discovered forces generated by air pressure by creating their very own paper and plastic aeroplanes and helicopters, sending them on a journey and seeing how they fly!
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[image: ] [image: ]Well done to all for an incredibly successful day! If you would like to enter the poster competition, details are below!
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Years 4 and 5 also investigated Australian Aboriginals who went on long journeys and tied objects to sticks. They would start at one end of the stick and work along it as they travelled. The objects would help them to remember events and experiences on their journey, and to tell others of their adventures. Our young scientists had the opportunity to make their own journey sticks!

Finally, the Year 6s investigated plastic and the journey it takes to get to the ocean. This investigation tested the prediction that micro-fibres of plastic get into the water when synthetic clothes (like fleece) are washed.
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POSTER COMPETITION!

Research journeys for your poster.

Make your 2D poster on A4 or A3 paper.

You can use pop-up pictures, pull out tabs, paint, crayons and if you
build a model, take a picture to put on your poster.

DEADLINE: Thursday 28t March — Mrs Frost
(she will mail in for you)!

Go to www.britishscienceweek.org for more information!
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